
Adam Bushnell 
will be visiting our school on Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th 

September and working with all of our children inspiring 
them to write stories linked to their topics this term. 

 
He will be selling these books at the end of each day from 15:30 
onwards (correct money if possible please). 
 
If you would like signed copies for your child or children please 
come into school after collecting your child/children on 
Monday or Tuesday.  
 
 


